
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

February 11th, 2021 

 

 President Peggy started the meeting by introducing our guest speaker, Ethan Cramton from 

the Big Friend/Middle Friend Organization from Trumansburg Schools. Ethan told how the 

club works at helping youths with after school activities to help them possibly gain an 

insight in what they would like to do when school is over. They visit many local businesses 

which show them how they operate, and some do intern at that business. 

 Neil gave an update on the banner for the fire department’s 70th anniversary. There is still 

more to come. 

 Frank reported that Rordan Hart, Mayor of Trumansburg, checked with the DEC and they 

gave us the OK to do the duck race there. We also got an OK from Trumansburg State Park 

but decided to do the run in the Village. We will possibly borrow ducks from another 

organization to use. We feel that May is a good time to do this. 

 Tom reported that he is working on a sticker to put on the clam shells during our BBQs 

that will possibly attract new members. 

 Cindy read a Thank You from the Christmas Bureau for our participation in their annual 

Christmas Adopt A Family. 

 Frank reported that RYLA will not be held until fall as they hope it will be safe to meet in 

person and they are also looking for a place to hold the program as the college dorms will 

be full at that time. 

 The meeting ended at 7:42 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Happy Dollars so far…. 
Joseph Barrett $1  

Mary Bouchard $6 

Shelly Bullock $11 

Zoren Bullock $4 

Neil DeRaiche $3 

Ben Guthrie $2 

Mary Guy-Sell $10 

Peggy Haine $33 

Mike Jimenez $13 

Cindy Kain $16 

Joan Munich $21 

Kathleen Overbaugh $18 

Tom Overbaugh $2 

Durand VanDoren $11 

Frank Zgola $9 

 
          HAPPY DOLLARS 

 
$1 from Frank for getting 1st COVID shot. 

$2 from Tom for getting 2nd COVID shot and talking to his boy scout leader 

who just turned 100 years old. 

$1 from Kathleen for getting 2nd COVID shot. 

$1 from Mary for a great winter to X Country Ski. 

$1 from Joan for getting 1st COVID shot. 

$1 from Peggy for getting 2nd COVID shot. 

$1 from Mike for wife getting 2nd COVID shot. 

$1 from Cindy for meeting with other DGNDs in the surrounding area. 

$1 from Neil for Mike washing dishes. 



 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

Big Friend/Middle Friend Coordinator  

February 25th  

The Snail Wrangler 

March 11th 

Lydia Overbaugh 

Transmissions of Diseases from Animals to Humans 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHICKEN BBQ DATES 

Saturday, April 17th  

Saturday, May 15th  

Saturday, June 19th    (Juneteenth) 

Saturday, July 17th 

Saturday, August 21st 

Saturday, September 18th 

Saturday, October 16th 

Tuesday, November 2nd (Election Day) 

 



 

             

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


